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Mr. Maher Raham, Regional Manager at Audi Saradar SAL, visited the Lebanese Emigration 

Center at NDU to introduce his association The Lebanese Wealth Management Association 

(LWMA) and to be helped in connections with Lebanese Diasporic communities.     

Mr. Raham is a specialist in Wealth Management, Private Banking and Retail Banking and holds 

a DBA from the American University in the UK with 20 years of banking experience in GCC & 

Levant, with Standard Chartered, ABN Amro Bank & Central Bank of Lebanon . Mr. Raham has 

also internship experience at the International Monetary Fund in Washington D.C and at the 

Federal Reserve Bank of New York in addition to several trainings in Hong Kong, Singapore, 

South-Korea, South-Africa and Indonesia. 

 

 
Mr. Raham during his visit to LERC library. (April 2012) 

Mr. Raham is the founder and current President of the Lebanese Wealth Management 

Association, which is a non-profit association for Lebanese private bankers, wealth managers, 

portfolio managers, investment advisors, asset managers, fund managers and trust/estate 

practitioners. The main objective of LMWA is to promote the wealth management industry in 



Lebanon, where it offers a platform of know-how for the transformation and migration of best 

practices as well as a global forum/network for all Lebanese wealth management practitioners. 

Mr. Raham met with Mrs. Liliane Haddad, LERC Chief Indexer and Archivist, to whom he 

explained about LMWA and the association’s projects. 

 

 

 

 

 


